									September 23, 2013

Dear Parents,

I look forward to seeing all of you at conferences this week. Your child’s most recent work is not included in the Blue Folder today but instead will be given to you during our conference.  

Our next book report genre is historical fiction and most students have found a book and are already reading.  Instructions for the book report will be distributed later this week and due date is October 31st.

A special thanks to Art Enrichment Moms Daria Lasala and Sarah Compton for creating wonderful art projects for the kids!  They love Art Fridays!

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to stop by the classroom or email me. 

Sincerely,


